
CONTACT US 
YMCA OF MORGAN COUNTY 
2039 E. Morgan St.,  
Martinsville, IN 
 

Hours  
Mon-Thu 6am-9pm 
Fri 6am-6pm; Sat 8am-6pm; 
Sun Noon-4pm  
      

Child Watch Hours                  
Mon-Fri 9am-Noon;                    
Mon-Thurs 5pm-8pm 
Phone 765-342-6688 
Fax 765-342-9670 
Email                                               
info@bbjymca.org 
Website                              
ymcamorgancounty.org 
Facebook                   
@ymcamorgancounty.org 
Instagram 
@ymcamorgancounty 

May 
NEWS 
STRENGTHENING COMMUNITY IS OUR CAUSE May 2023 

Lifeguard Certification 

Get your certification before 

summer. Must attend all   

classes. 

Recert Only May 22-24 

Session 3 May 30-June 3 

Join us the last Wednesday of 
each month for a free 5k run/
walk in Morgan County’s local 
parks and scenic locations. 

May 31 Jimmy Nash Park 

June 28 Burkhart Creek           

July 26 Waverly Park  

August 30 Pioneer Park 

September 27 League of Miracles 

October 25 Bradford Woods 

    Thank you to the 2023 Sponsors 

 

SUMMER CAMP 

2023 

Expect Awesome  

Adventures! 

Preschool Camp 

Ages 3-4 

Camp YMCA  

ages 5-13  

Adventure Camp  

ages 8-13 

Open House 

May 24th 6pm 

Pay in full by May 19th for 10% discount 

CLOSED for                     

MEMORIAL DAY             
SUNDAY MAY 28TH 

MONDAY MAY 29TH 

SUMMER HOURS 
starting May 30th 

Mon-Thurs 6am-9pm 
Friday 6am-6pm 

Saturday 8am-4pm 
Closed Sundays 

SUMMER SAFETY  
with the YMCA OF MORGAN 

COUNTY 
 

Stay safe this summer with these 
Summer Safety Tips: 

Heat & Skin Safety 

Stay hydrated, wear light and loose 
fitting clothing, apply and reapply  
sunscreen as directed, and know the 
symptoms of heat illnesses 
 
Water Safety 

Always supervise children in or around 
water, teach kids to swim early, install 
fences around home pool, and wear a 
lifejacket while boating 
 
Hike, Bike, Explore Safety 

Always bring a buddy, wear a helmet 
while biking, wear bright reflective 
clothing, and limit distractions from 
texting or headphones 
 

Have a safe, fun summer! 


